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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 

General Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:   9/13/2010 

Start time:   7:10 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 

Present:   27 members and guests 

 

 Warren Batson briefed the members on the successful Rhinebeck Jamboree event.  

Model pilot attendance was good with great looking airplanes this year.  The weather 

was good for the first two days, but threatening on Sunday.  General discussion 

followed. 

 Jim Rangitsch mentioned that the sales of patches and old t-shirts was successful, and 

that the banquet worked out well this year. 

 Warren is working to put together some future work parties to help out at the 

Aerodrome.  Help is needed to close up hangers for the winter, general cleaning and 

maintenance duties, and possible work on aircraft restoration, etc… Let Warren know 

if you are interested in helping out. 

 Warren – a reminder that the Wallkill field will be closed for flying at the end of this 

month.  We will need some help to tidy up the field and equipment for the winter. 

 Warren – flight training at the Redwing field has been going great this year with a 

good turnout of students. 

 Warren noted that elections for club officers is coming up shortly.  There is a need for 

candidates for the vice president, secretary, and director at large positions. 

 Upcoming board meetings will be held at the church, same times and dates. 

 Jim Rangitsch will look into possible locations for the upcoming holiday dinner. 

 Jim Wood mentioned that the Modelmaster’s upcoming flying session is at the Ulster 

County Community College gym this coming Saturday. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned:   8:26 PM 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


